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SUPERVISOR 
Steve Hoeksema 

Imlay Township 
The mission for Imlay Township is to function as a community where 
farming, industry, business, and residents complement each other.  

CLERK 
Carla Jepsen 

From the Supervisor 
 

This past summer has been a busy one for Imlay Township. The Park and Splash Pad 
continue to get a lot of use. The Pickle Ball courts are very popular, seeing a lot of players on 
a regular basis. There is a new Facebook page for pickle ball players; it is Imlay Township 
Pickleball. It is for anyone to post information about times or groups that want to play.  
 
The bridge over the Belle River on Bowman Road has received funding for replacement in 
the 2024 construction season. This will help traffic flow in the area.  
 
After consideration, the Imlay Township Board has decided to discontinue the Recycling 
Dumpster at the Township Hall, effective immediately. Increased cost for the program, 
nonresident use of the dumpster and nonrecyclable items being put into the dumpster have all 
contributed to this decision. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
If you have questions, concerns, or comments regarding the Township, you can address the 
Board at the monthly meeting. The Board meets on the third Wednesday of every month.  

 
                                                       From the Clerk 
 
The Township is the home to the beautiful Imlay Township Cemetery, located directly across 
Fairgrounds Road from the Administration Building. Burials in the cemetery date back to the 
1850’s. The Clerk’s office is working on a database of the burials in the cemetery. 
Unfortunately, many of the earliest burials are not recorded. A reading of the Cemetery done 
in the 1990’s is being used to fill in some of the missing information. The database can be 
found on the Imlay Township Website.  
 

From the Treasurer 
 

If you use an Escrow Tax Agent for property taxes, for your records, you will still receive a 
tax bill and receipt. How to pay your Property Taxes: 

• Mail Service/Escrow 
• Utilize our Secure Drop Box at the front of Township Building. (Do not drop cash) 
• Credit Card: www.officialpayments.com 1-800-272-9829 Jurisdiction Code #7083 
• In person at Imlay Township Administration Building  
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TRUSTEE 
Michael Guerin 
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ASSESSOR 
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FRONT OFFICE 
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The Township Offices 
will be closed Friday, 
December 24, 2021 
for the Christmas 

holiday and Friday, 
December 31, 2021 
for New Year’s Eve. 
Have a safe holiday 
season and we will 

see you in 2022. 
 

Office Hours: Mondays, Wednesdays, 
Fridays 9:00am-1:00pm 
682 N. Fairgrounds Road 

Imlay City, MI 48444 
Phone: (810) 724-8835   

www.ImlayTownship.org 

Township Board Meetings 
The regular meeting of the Township Board 
is held on the on the 3rd Wednesday of the 

month at 7:30pm at the Township Hall. 

How to Reach Us 
Contact us through Email: 
Info@ImlayTownship.org 

Find us on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ImlayTownship 

 


